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Vote Yes!!  Oregon uses ACIs for both wildfire cleanup and fire prevention efforts, as 

they produce less smoke and particulate matter compared to traditional open 

burning. 

 

Could potentially reduce costs for smaller forest products/logging operators by 

eliminating permitting fees for burning wood waste, clean lumber, or yard waste. 


